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As you are of course aware, on Friday 21 October 2005 the IPCC released a press 
statement publicly apologising for issues relating to the handling of your complaint. A 
copy of this statement is enclosed for your reference. 

As indicated in the statement, the IPCC’s Deputy Chair, John Wadham has offered to 
meet with all of those complainants who wish to do so, in company with the 
Commissioner, Rebecca Marsh to further express our apologies, and talk about the 
problems the IPCC has had in dealing with the case. In addition, Ms Marsh hopes to 
organise individual meetings with each complainant who wishes to speak more 
specifically about the case itself. 

At this stage it would be most helpful if you could make contact, preferably in writing, to 
specify any dates between now and the end of December when you will be unavailable 
to attend these meetings. A response to this letter is, of course, not compulsory and no 
inference will be made should you decide not to meet with the IPCC. However if we do 
not receive a response from you by 11 November 2005, we will assume that you do not 
wish to attend, so please do respond if you do have an interest in meeting Mr Wadham 
and Ms Marsh, even if it is simply to let us know that there are no dates where you are 
unavailable. 

I look forward to hearing from you if you wish to attend either or both meetings. 

Yours sincerely 

CocieAi i ¯ 

Rebecca Fuhr 
Casework Manager 


